
Consulate General of Pakistan 

Los Angeles 

*** 

 

Subject: Important Information - Eaton Fire and Palisades Fire Updates 

 

According to News Release issued by County of Los Angeles Fire 

Department firefighters continue to extinguish hot spots within the perimeter of the 

fire. The repopulation of residents is ongoing, with zones being released in phases 

to ensure safety of public and utility agencies. 

 

2. Disaster Resource Center is open at Pasadena City College Community 

Education Center - 3035 E. Foothill Blvd. Pasadena, CA 91107. 

 

3. Evacuation Point has been set up at Pasadena Civic Center - Green Street, 

Pasadena, CA 91101. 

 

Palisades Fire Updates 

4. Evacuation Orders have been reduced to Resident-only access. When 

approaching the roadblock, residents must provide proof of residency. 

 

5. The public is reminded to stay vigilant on current fire conditions. 

 

6. Any Pakistani citizen affected by the fires may contact the following at 

Consulate General of Pakistan in Los Angeles: 

 

Mr. Muhammad Mubashir Khan 

Deputy Consul General/First Secretary 

+1-818-7915499 

dcg@pakconsulatela.org 

 

Mr. Zubair Ahmed Khan 

Consular Attache 

+1-424-471-3773 

consularattache@pakconsulatela.org 

 

 

 

Los Angeles 

21 January 2025 
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